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Commissioners Proceedings 
 

On July 24, 2017, at 11:00 a.m. the Board of Commissioners of Cavalier County, North 
Dakota, met at the Cavalier County Courthouse for a special meeting, with all members 

present.  Elsie Magnus was in attendance by phone for most of the meeting.  Chairman Nick 
Moser called the meeting to order and proceeded as follows: 
 
The 2005 CAT 140H motor grader located in Sarles was discussed. After being monitored for 
the past several months, Butler was now recommending that the transmission be repaired, based 
on more metal shavings being detected in the filter.  The approximate cost of the repair was 
$30,000.00 and would take about a week to repair in Jamestown.  Stanley Dick made a motion, 
seconded by Richard Ring, to repair the motor grader transmission.  A roll call vote was 
taken, with all voting in favor. 
 
Snowplow truck drivers were discussed for the upcoming winter.  It was decided to check with 
the operators and find out if there would be position(s) needing to be filled.  The estimate on 
repairing the Langdon truck was also going to be followed up on. 
 
At 11:45 a.m., Stanley Dick made a motion to adjourn the meeting, seconded by Richard Ring; 
motion carried. 
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